

4th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

## Harvest Festival Thursday 23rd October 2025

We will be celebrating Harvest this year with a service at St Paul's Church on Thursday 23rd October at 1.45pm.

If you are able to join us it would be lovely to see you there. We would like to continue to support the 'THAT Food Bank' THAT Foodbank | Newton Abbot . The charity works with homeless people and those in crisis and need within our community, throughout Teignbridge and in the more rural areas. This includes people who are homeless, victims of domestic violence, ex-service personnel, the elderly, families in poverty, disabled people, ex offenders and many others. If you would like to make a donation, please bring in your items by Friday 24th October.

## Suggested items include:

- Small bags of sugar
- · Jars of coffee
- Tins of tuna/fish
- Tins of rice pudding
- Tins of meat/main meals
- Jars of pasta sauce
- Tins of tomatoes
- Tins of spaghetti/baked beans
- Tins of potatoes or sachets of instant mashed potato
- Boxes of cup-a-soup or tinned soup
- Pots or packs of snack noodles
- 1 litre boxes of UHT milk
- Packets of biscuits
- Boxes of tea bags
- Boxes of orange juice

Packs of pasta/rice



All Saints Marsh C of E Academy Osborne Street, Newton Abbot Devon, TQ12 2DJ T: 01626 365293 E: allsaints@lapsw.org

W: allsaintsmarsh-lap.co.uk





- Tins of ready-made custard
- Tins of fruit

We will also be running a 'fruit and vegetable' animal competition where we are inviting children to bring in animals made from fruit and or vegetables. This is a fun activity and we love to see how creative the children can get! We have included some examples from previous entries to give you inspiration! Please bring in your creations for judging on Friday 24<sup>th</sup> October.





Yours sincerely

Mr O'Sullívan

Head of Academy